March 17, 1977

William Friedman, Regional Director

SUBJECT: 'Moon Tree" Seedling

Enclosed are copies of our latest correspondence with

Commissioner Franczyk of Buffalo.

the Commissioner's
11 srrange shimment

Ve anticipate no difficulty in meeting
tentative planting date of april 29. We wil
with Julius Eckert for the week of April 25,

Very truly yours,

J. Q. Preston, Director
Division of Lands and Forests

. Preston
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